
 
 

 
 

Circular No. RISD/ADMIN/012/AY 2023-24 
Date: 20 July 2023 

 
 

Dear Parents, 
 

Greetings from Ryan International School, Dombivli! 
 

Parent Teachers Association (PTA) is a non-profit, non-political, and non-sectarian organization made 
    up of school staff and parents which work to support the school in various ways. It provides parents 

and teachers a mutual platform to work for the academic growth of the students and overall 
betterment of the school through periodic meetings, exchange of concerns, ideas and suggestions, and 
support to school programs and policies. 

 

As per the process and procedures laid down in the Maharashtra Educational Institutions (Regulation of 
Fee) Act, 2011 and Maharashtra Educational Institutions (Regulation of Fee) Rules, 2016, Parent of 
every student in the school is a member of the Parent-Teachers Association. Accordingly, the PTA of the 
school for the Academic Year 2023-24 has been duly constituted under S.4(1)(b) of the Maharashtra 
Educational Institutions (Regulation of Fee) Act, 2011 on 29.04.2023. 

 
We are attaching the membership form to be duly filled and the hard copy to be submitted to the class 
teacher. The PTA membership form is also available in the school office, during school working hours 
and school working days. You are requested to complete the form and return it to us, not later than 
29.06.2022. An annual amount of rupees fifty, will be collected from each member of the Association. 

 

The Annual General Body Meeting is scheduled on 05.08.2023 at 10am in the school premises. 
 
 

 
Principal and Chairperson, PTA 

Ryan International School, Dombivli 


